Health and Safety Executive (HSE)
review of the Adventure Activities
Licensing Authority (AALA)

HSE are seeking the views of those with an interest in adventure activities,
including schools which use or would like to use activity providers. You can
take part in the consultation by using this link to an online survey
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/AALAsurvey .

Responses are required by 5pm on 15 February 2017.

You can find out more about AALA which was created in April 1996 in response
to the Lyme Bay Tragedy at http://www.hse.gov.uk/aala/ .
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